
Meeting of the University Curriculum Committee 
March 28, 2006 

 
Sheila Dickison convened the UCC at 1:30 P.M. in 226 Tigert Hall. 
 
Members present: Sheila Dickison, Chair, Cammy Abernathy, Thomasenia Adams, 
William Chen, Tony Dasta, Ken Gerhardt, Stephanie Hanson, Bruce Haupt,  
Yumiko Hulvey, Albert Matheny, Andy McCollough, Mike McKenzie, Eileen Oliver, 
Steve Pritz, Joanne Richard, Joanne Richard, Russell Robinson, Lynn Romrell,  
Chris Sessums, Elaine Turner, Hunter Williams, Caroline Wiltshire 
Guests:  George Bowes, David Evans, Joanne Foss, Walter Judd, Jane Luzar, 
Erik Wikstrom 
 

1. Approval of minutes of the February 21, 2005 meeting: The minutes were 
approved.  

 
2. Proposed name change for Department of Rehabilitative Counseling: A 

proposed name change for the Department of Rehabilitative Counseling was taken 
off the table.  A motion was made to approve the proposed school.  Motion 
passed. 

 
3. Proposed Bachelor of Science in Athletic Training:  Bill Chen proposed a 

Bachelor of Science in Athletic Training.  A motion was made to approve the 
proposed degree.  Motion passed. 

 
4. Proposed Bachelor of Science - Biology:  Yumiko Hulvey and Elaine Turner 

submitted a proposal of create a Bachelor of Science – Biology.  A motion was 
made to approve the proposed degree.  Motion passed. 

 
5. Proposed Bachelor of Arts – International Studies:  Yumiko Hulvey presented 

a proposal for a Bachelor of Arts – International Studies.  A motion was made to 
approve the proposed degree.  Motion passed. 

 
6. Proposed name change for Nuclear and Radiological Engineering degree:  

Cammy Abernathy proposed a name change for the Nuclear Engineering Sciences 
degree.  The proposed name is Nuclear and Radiological Engineering.  A motion 
was made to approve the proposed name change.  Motion passed. 

 
7. Proposed changes in Nuclear and Radiological Engineering BSNE degree:  

Cammy Abernathy proposed changes in the BSNE degree in Nuclear and 
Radiological Engineering.  Some required courses will change.  The degree 
requirements will increase from 125 credits to 126 credits.  A motion was made to 
approve.  Motion passed. 

 
8. Proposed modification to BS/ME program in Environmental Engineering 

Sciences:  Cammy Abernathy submitted proposed changes to the BS/ME program 



in Environmental Engineering Sciences.  The changes will allow the credits that 
can be counted in both programs from 6 to 12, an students admitted to the 
program will not be eligible for graduate assistantships until the BS is completed.  
A motion was made to approve the proposed changes.  Motion passed. 

 
9. Notice of proposed new undergraduate and professional courses:  A motion to 

accept all proposed new courses was approved. 
 

10. Notice of proposed changes to undergraduate and professional courses: A 
motion to accept all proposed course changes was approved. 

 
11. Notice of new graduate courses and course changes:  none   

 
The meeting adjourned at 2:26 P.M. 


